
Did you know? A third of the over 2.5 million 
tonnes of solid waste we dispose of in B.C. each year is 
plastics, paper, and other packaging‑like materials.

Until July 23, 2024, the Province is seeking ideas 
on how to prevent non‑residential plastic and 
packaging waste.

We want to hear from farmers, producers, growers, 
retailers and others in the Agriculture sector on how to 
keep packaging out of our landfills and environment.

Agriculture can play a key role in 
preventing plastic and packaging waste.

Get involved

Provide 
feedback on 
the discussion 
paper

Read our discussion 
paper and respond to the 
questions presented.

Read the discussion paper Register for the session

Share our 
survey 
with your 
community

We also have a survey designed 
for the general public. Share it 
with your community!

Attend an 
upcoming info 
session

Register for an upcoming 
session specifically for the 
Agriculture industry on July 16.

Why should you 
participate?

	 Share what’s working in 
agriculture now, and what you’d 
like to see more of in the future.

	 Provide feedback on how 
certain policies and regulations 
might impact you.

	 Ensure government 
understands and considers the 
challenges and opportunities 
farmers and producers across B.C. 
face on this issue.

engage.gov.bc.ca/preventingwasteoutsidethehome | gov.bc.ca/reuse

Access the survey

https://engage.gov.bc.ca/preventingwasteoutsidethehome/discussion-paper/
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrfu-srzIqGNFh3r5b_chRrRKLsT5TF6hr#/registration
https://feedback.engage.gov.bc.ca/292194?lang=en

